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Comments: I do not support the building of a mountain coaster on the Sandra Mountains. A project like this

cannot go forward without an in-depth environmental impact survey. This project could create lasting harm to the

Sandra mountain ecosystem. Too often we do not take into consideration how fragile ecosystems are, and in this

time of unprecedented climate disasters, including a historic drought here in New Mexico, we cannot afford to

damage any more of our public lands. Equally important is the fact that this mountain holds deep significance to

the Pueblo of Sandia. Development on sacred land for profit by non-indigenous people is wrong. This project is

another example of how this country continues to betray, disrespect, and do harm to indigenous people. 


